
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 9/2/2014 6:08:02 PM
To: paul.penney@cpuc.ca.gov (paul.penney@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Transitions at PG&E

Paul

Sean Kolassa, VP of Gas T&D Construction, just left PG&E to take on increased 
responsibilities at another company. We are sad he has gone but happy for his opportunity.

With Sean’s departure, Peter Kenny, Director of T&D General Construction, will be the PG&E 
lead going forward on the whistleblower issue you are investigating.

I thought it might be good to have a meeting at your convenience to let you know where we are 
and to introduce you to Peter.

Let me know if this might work for you in the next week or so and we’ll get it set up.

Thanks,

Laura

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

SB GT&S 0696044

mailto:paul.penney@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:paul.penney@cpuc.ca.gov


Irdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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